
Friends,

I hope everyone is enjoying a meaningful holiday and feeling freed from
whatever confines you! We have lots to do in these final two weeks of school!
This week Pre-K and K-1st grade will spend time with their buddies learning
about Israel. 3rd-6th grade will make a final recipe from Keilah’s family and
complete their own cookbooks. We look forward to the Family Food Fair next
week and to all the joy and wonder we will experience together on Sunday!

3rd-6th grade parents, please plan to join us with your family food at 10:30 in
the Social Hall on the 5th. We will provide paper goods and recipes, you bring
the food to share!

ALL FAMILIES are invited to join us in the Sanctuary at 11:25 on May 5th for
the annual slide show and a special presentation from our 7th graders.
Everyone is invited to stay for ICE CREAM, gifts and fun at the end of the day.

 

 

Debbie
Deborah Niederman, RJE
Director of Lifelong Learning
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